
 

  

 

 

 

 

To:  Senior Public Presidents/Chancellors, County College Presidents, and 

Independent Public-Mission Institution Presidents  

From:   Stefani Thachik, Senior Advisor, NJ OSHE 

Date:   January 25, 2023 

Subject:  Reminder: Submission of Preliminary Interest Form and Upcoming Informational 

Webinar for Partnership with ReUp Education for Statewide ‘Some College, No 

Degree’ Initiative 

 

The New Jersey Office of the Secretary of Higher Education (OSHE) remains committed to re-

engaging students who may have some credit but no degree and encouraging them to re-enroll in 

institutions of higher education and complete their degrees. For FY2023, OSHE is pleased to 

announce a statewide partnership with ReUp Education, a company dedicated to supporting adult 

learners who wish to complete their educational journeys, to help New Jersey meet the State’s 

attainment goal of 65% of working age residents possessing a high quality credential by 2025. 

For FY2023, New Jersey will utilize State funding to facilitate partnerships between senior public 

institutions, county colleges, and independent public-mission institutions who receive State 

operating aid, ReUp Education, and the State for this important re-engagement initiative. 

Upcoming Informational Webinar – January 30, 2023 from 3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

ReUp Education will host a webinar on Monday, January 30th from 3:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. to share 

more information with institutions about partnering to reengage the Some College, No Degree 

population. Institutions must register in advance for this webinar at this registration link. 

After registering, a confirmation email will be sent that includes the link to join the meeting. If 

your institution is already making strides in re-engaging the Some College, No Degree population, 

we encourage you to attend the webinar to learn more about how this partnership can enhance your 

work.  

Participation in the FY2023 State Initiative – Deadline Friday, February 3, 2023 

Eligible institutions interested in partnership with ReUp Education must submit a preliminary 

interest form by Friday, February 3, 2023.  

 

Questions regarding the ‘Some College, No Degree’ initiative can be directed to Stefani Thachik, 

OSHE Senior Advisor, at Stefani.Thachik@oshe.nj.gov.  

Thank you for your consideration and partnership in supporting this critical student population.  

https://oshe-nj-gov.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItf-GhqT0rEjbal4m-Z1uPdBwpYBhk878
https://bit.ly/NJSCND_participation_form
mailto:Stefani.Thachik@oshe.nj.gov

